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Culver City, CA  90232 
 
Re: Leaf Blower Operation 
  
Dear Property Owner/Resident: 
 
The City of Culver City adopted regulations in 2017 requiring all leaf blowers 
operated within the city be limited to a maximum sound level of 65 decibels. The 
regulations under Municipal Code Section 9.04.015(I) became effective on 
November 23, 2022.  
 
Recently, the city received a report that a leaf blower was in use at your property 
which exceeds the allowable decibel limits. 
 
If you operate a leaf blower or have a gardener who uses a leaf blower on your 
property, please consider this letter a courtesy advisement and discontinue the 
use of such equipment.   
 
Enclosed is a Notice which we request you share with your gardener so they are 
made aware and may avoid any potential fines. Gardening and landscaping 
services are also required to possess a Culver City Business License Tax 
Certificate.   
 
If you have any questions regarding this information, please contact the 
Enforcement Services Division at 310-253-5940.  Thank you in advance for your 
cooperation and assistance in this matter. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Marian Aspnes 
Enforcement Services Manager 
 
Attachment:  Leaf Blower Advisement 


